
 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Wednesday 19th July 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As your child is moving into Year 6, the last year of their primary school education, we have 

provided the children with a range of home learning opportunities to keep their brains active and 

in learning mode over the summer holidays.  These were sent home as paper copies end of 

yesterday (copies of question booklets and copies of answer booklets).  

There is no expectation for the children to complete these tasks and no sanction for not 

engaging with them.  There will however, be a reward afternoon after the summer break for 

any child who completes the tasks to the best of their ability 

There are booklets for; ‘Reading’, ‘Maths’, ‘Writing’ and also ‘Grammar, Spelling and Punctuation’ - 

with an activity each week for the six weeks of the summer. 

We have also sent  home the answers in an envelope addressed to the child’s parent/carer and 

these can be used to support your child; by marking the activity after your child has completed the 

learning – giving feedback where needed, enable the child to work backwards from the answer to 

develop a greater understanding of a secure approach/answer 

We wish you all a very happy and fun filled summer and look forward to your return into 

Year 6 in September 

Kind regards 

 

Mr Reynolds   Mrs Reynolds 

Year 6 Teacher  Head Teacher 

 


